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e-Tempo 
“WHEN A KNIGHT ACTS SELFLESSLY,  

HE ACTS ON BEHALF OF THE WORLD”  

-YOU CAN BE THAT MAN- 

Brother Knights, 
 
We will be holding the December Business Meeting on Tuesday, 
December 8th virtually at 7:30pm.  You will be getting an in e-mail 
with the invite.  Please use the sign-up link to let us know how 
many will be attending.  
 
The Knight of the Month for November was Dave Goehring.  He 
initiated and participated in the successful free turkey dinner 
raffle held at St Martin of Tours on November 21st and 22nd.   
This will probably continue as a tradition into the coming years 
as well as giving meals for those in need at all three of our 
parishes. 
 
We as a Council are doing a lot of good will this year.  Good will 
is always a tricky thing to measure as far as how much worth 
does it bring in.  I think we shall see returns in the coming 
months. 
 
As we prepare for the Christmas season, let us not forget what 
the true meaning of Christmas really is. The celebration of the 
birth of Christ.  The materialistic values of things become 
secondary.  Merry Christmas everyone! 
 
We have been coming up with ideas to continue our mission in 
these precarious times that we live in.   Yours would be 
appreciated. 
 
Fraternally, 
Ken Keefer 
 
If anyone knows a brother knight who is ill, in distress, or has 
passed on, please contact the Grand Knight or the Financial 
Secretary. 
 
 

Grand Knight 

Ken Keefer 414.339.4999 
  
Chaplain 

Rev. Terry Langley, SCJ 
  
Financial Secretary 

Robert Konzal 262.244.7288 

Deputy Grand Knight 

Joe Collins 

Chancellor 

Ken Kieck 

Recorder 

Philip Voglewede 

Treasurer 

Gerry Ruedinger 

Advocate 

Gary Von Bargen 

Warden 

Bill Meier 

Trustees  

 Rick Briski 

 Dave Kunze  

 Ray Lenz 

Guards 

Dave Goehring 

Nick Ioder 
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Important Days to 

Remember: 

Business Meeting – December 8th, 7:30pm, Vrtual 

Officers Meeting – December 22nd, Cancelled 

 

St. Mary’s Blood Drive – 

Previously scheduled Knights of Columbus blood drives 

at St. Mary’s are on hold until the church enters Phase 

3 of reopening. During this time donors are 

encouraged to continue to donate blood. For more 

information or to make an appointment contact the 

Blood Center of Wisconsin at 877-232-4376. 

 

Members in Need of Prayers:  

Henry Lisiecki 

Dennis Amaturo 

Nick Ioder 

Rudy Mishich 

  

Brother Knights Celebrating 

Birthdays in December 

 JEROME J ADAMSON           

 RAYMOND  FRELK           

 MICHAEL H HAASE           

 MICHAEL J HAUKE           

 LEONARD M MARX           

 THOMAS R O GROSKYJR         

 ARMANDO F ORTIZ           

 REV ALBERT M POST           

 ROBERT S SHEEHY           

 JAMES A SHERIDAN           

 RAYMOND R SZAJ           


